
GENERAL MEETING #2 
ROSSMOOR 18ERS 

JULY 11, 2019 
 

Captain Denise Pratt called the meeting to order following the Blue/White tournament.  The 
meeting consisted of various announcements: 

▪ Denise requested more volunteer participation from the golfers for Board participation. 
Many board members have served in their position for many years.  

▪ Some chairs for next year have been designated. 
▪ Joyce McCann spoke about her rules chair responsibilities; Del Poirier spoke about Social 

Chair responsibilities.  Both ladies looking for a successor… 
▪ Nominating Committee will begin selection 
▪ Janice Davis spoke about the unification of WGANC and NCGA and its impact which is 

minimal; effective next year. 
▪ Robin Moreau spoke about EBTP and the next Guest Day she and Pil Choo are hosting 

on August 22.  Please sign up if you do not have a guest and you will be paired with 
another single. 

▪ ALL FUTURE LUNCHEONS MUST BE PAID FOR IN ADVANCE, e.g. use envelope to sign up 
and place check inside. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 2:15pm by Captain Denise Pratt 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Myra Belfiore 
 
 


